
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

October 21, 2024

TOPIC: Approval of Purchase of Chromebooks

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District 
authorize the purchase of new Chromebooks from People Driven Technology, located 
in Byron Center, Michigan, for a cost of $1,400,364, and deployment services from All 
Covered, a division of Konica Minolta, located in New Hudson, Michigan, for a cost of 
$45,000. 

RATIONALE:

The purchase of these Chromebooks is to replace the secondary buildings Surface 
Pros, and to increase the number of devices in secondary school classrooms.  
Chromebooks will also be placed in Resource Room in our district to utilize.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

The source of funds for this purchase will be the 2021 Bond Fund. 

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached

PF/AS


